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DID YOU KNOW 

That on June 13th , we will be holding our monthly meeting at DelMonico’s in north Utica. 

We will be honoring our retirees at this meeting. We will also have several guest speakers 

from NYSUT. Ron Gross – 2nd Vice President from NYSUT, Chris Colabello – Regional 

Director from NYSUT and our LRS Heidi Miller. We will also have Maura Przbylek from 

NYSUT to speak on the benefits offered by NYSUT. This will be a very interesting and 

informative meeting. It is also a time for our members to come together, collaborate and see 

what our union provides to its members. Please come and support your union. 

 

WEBSITE UPDATE 

All NHEU Newsletters are now available on the website. Future Newsletters will be Published 

to the website as they are released. 

Check it out at nheu.ny.aft.org. 
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NOTES FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 

This is a reminder to fill out the survey for negotiations. If you did not get it via email 

please contact me. We are also entertaining demands at our May meeting. Hopefully we can 

complete demands and turn them over to the negotiation committee.  

A review committee was put together to interview candidates for the BOE. The committee is 

reviewing options for endorsement. We will provide updates and advise.  

During the May meeting we will accept nominations for all Rep positions, so please 

submit your name for election or re-election. Thank you to all who have given their time to 

serve in their respective positions.  

Let me again emphasize that our June meeting will be held at DelMonico’s on the 13 th 

and we will have several speakers from NYSUT and it is important that we have a good 

showing for our dignitaries. We also will be honoring our retirees and we need to show 

support for them.  

As the end of the year nears, we have issues that we are trying to tiddy up. We will 

keep you informed on them. I hope to see everyone at our May and June meetings. Should 

you have any concerns or suggestions feel free to bring them up at the meeting.  

Finally, I would like to thank Bill Blunt for accepting the new position of 

Corresponding Secretary on the E-Board. Thank you Bill!! 

 

Fraternally, 

Vin Nesci 

President - NHEU 
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REPRESENTATIVES BY JOB CLASSIFICATION 

Bus Drivers (2) -Sandy Goddard / Patricia Wright      Bus Aide (1) – Sandy Nowicki 

Monitor (1) - Sue Odin                     Maintenance & Mechanics (1) - Ryan Stillwell   

Secretary / Clerk (1) -Vacant                              Teacher Aides & DP Aides (1) – Constance Vannamee 

Custodial / Cleaner (1) – Mark Mitchell 

 

  

 GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 

- Jeff Davis - Ryan Stillwell - Vincent Nesci - Patricia Wright  - Matthew Miller  

 -Sandy Nowicki  

 

NHEU OFFICERS, REPRESENTATIVES AND COMMITTEES 

EXECUTIVE BOARD 

President- Vincent Nesci     Vice President- Matthew Miller 

  Secretary- Brian Sciortino            Corresponding Secretary William Blunt            Treasurer- Tamara 

Karrat  

 

 

 

BUILDING REPRESENTATIVES 

Bradley – Rose DelMedico   Hughes – Mike Getz   Bus Garage -Jeff Davis 

Perry Jr. High - Eileen Cougan  Myles – Melissa Kolb  Senior High- Thomas Levanti 

     

BY-LAW COMMITTEE 

   - Vincent Nesci     - Tamara Karrat          -William Blunt     - Ryan Stillwell 

- Jeff Davis   - Matthew Miller  - Brian Sciortino  - Patricia Wright 

 SAFETY COMMITTEE 

- Matthew Miller - Ian Clark -Jeff Davis  – Dawn Butler 

LABOR MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE  

- Vincent Nesci - Matthew Miller  - Tamara Karrat - Brian Sciortino 

 

 

NEGOTIATION COMMITTEE 

- Vincent Nesci  - Tamara Karrat  - Lora D’Amore 

- Sandy Goddard  - Sandy Nowicki  - Brian Sciortino         - Patricia Wright 

 




